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vay 1, 1950

iise Marie B, De
Zlbowoods, North Dekota 2(

Near Yizs Deaneg:

fefore leaving the city on a Judiciary Committee
assipnrent, the fenator asked us to acknowledge your recent
letter concerning the micmanagesent of funds by the Tribal
Council of the Three Affiliasted Tribes of the Fort Terthold

Tislen Agency.

We have taken this matter up with the Department
here eand as soon as further information is available it will
be forwarded to yous

¥With kinde

: gards ond best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Irene P. lartin
Secretary to Senator lLanger
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